To: Department Chairs, Business Officers, Faculty and other Academic

Employees (via SBCHR-L, SBADM-L, SBFACU-L, and SBNSACAD-L)

From: Cindy Doherty, Director

Academic Personnel

Re: Winter 2017 Academic Personnel Newsletter

The Winter 2017 edition of the Academic Personnel Newsletter is now available. The newsletter is published quarterly and is available on the Academic Personnel web site under the "News and Announcements" tab. It may be accessed directly <a href="here">here</a>. Highlights include UC Recruit Q&A and funding and professional development opportunities for faculty. Please feel free to forward this notice to others in your department who may be interested.

Your feedback and suggestions for future topics are welcome and may be sent to June Betancourt at June.Betancourt@ucsb.edu

\*\*\*\*\*

Cindy Doherty
Director
UCSB Academic Personnel
(805) 893-8332
Cindy.Doherty@ucsb.edu